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To: nromero@ci.carmel.ca.us

Dear Mayor Potter and City Council,

Please give the public more time to weigh in on the Housing Element and the plans to
possibly develop the North and South parking lots at the Sunset Center and/or the Vista
Lobos parking lots. It is my belief that the public has not been made aware of the
seriousness of Multi Unit Housing being built in these locations and the tremendous effects
that it will have on our village. We need to maintain our open spaces and distribute
affordable housing throughout the city so that the low income residents are not all living in
one place, akin to the housing projects of San Francisco or New York, or the “Council”
housing in England. As | understand it, California prefers that low income housing is “folded”
into regularly priced housing and not all in one place.

Sincerely,

Jeanne H. McWalters
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